Chadds Lake Chatterer

A publication of the Chadds Lake Women's Club

March 2009

WOMEN'S CLUB OFFICERS 2008/2009

President: Mimi McFall

Vice Pres.:

Treasurer: Diane Hankes

Welcoming

New Neighbors: Heidi Borders Condolences: Diane Hankes Newsletter: Susan Halpert

Women's Club Update

Please help! We are in need of a President and Vice President for Women's Club for 2009-2010. The role of the VP is to assist the President in organizing social events for the members of women's club. Please contact **Mimi McFall** (770) 640-9126 if you are interested or have questions.

HOA Annual Meeting

The Annual Chadds Lake Homeowners Association meeting will be held on:

Sunday, March 15, 2009 3:00 p.m. LaSalette Hall St. Ann's Church

Please be sure to attend. We will be voting on the budget and new HOA officers.

Kudos to:

Thank you to **Julie Coffin** who hosted the Remodeling Idea Party in February.

Vendor Recommendations

Susan Halpert writes:

Our upstairs hall/bonus room was in need of a makeover and felt I needed the help of an interior designer who could help me interject color, interest and functionality. I called on our neighbor, Lisa Todd, for her design expertise and I'm so glad I did. Not only is Lisa a good listener, patient and conscientious about her work, she made terrific suggestions about color, use of space and furniture things I wouldn't have thought of. She is also very affordable, understood our budget constraints and tried to work with pieces that I already had. I strongly suggest you contact Lisa for a design consultation, whether you are contemplating a large or a small job. She can be reached at 770-587-5592 or toddarchlt@earthlink.net

Janice Caselli writes:

I used a great carpet cleaner: Oxi Fresh, 678-202-5888. Prompt, efficient service, great prices and you can find discounts online at www.oxifresh.com
They cleaned the toughest pet stains

They cleaned the toughest pet stains from my carpets; I'll use them again!

Local News

Walton Band's Annual 250+ Family Garage Sale Walton High School Saturday, March 21st

If you have any treasures you'd like to donate, please drop them off at Pat Consolo's house at 4811 Fernie Court. For larger items, e-mail waltonbandgaragesale@comcast.net or call 404-783-0311 and leave your contact information and a description of the items you'd like to donate. A band representative will contact you to schedule a pickup. The Walton Band & Orchestra Parents organization is a 501(3)(c) organization so you donation is tax deductible.



March Birthdays

Joan Baldwin, 3/7 Kim Boyle, 3/7 Tina Fisher, 3/23 Cathy Cantwell, 3/24